
From: Solomon Sahle
To: David Lawrenz
Cc: AgreementStateRegs Resource
Subject: Receipt of State of Kansas’s nonstandard license condition
Date: Monday, March 17, 2025 6:38:00 PM

Dear David Lawrenz:
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter datedMarch 8, 2025, transmitting the State of Kansas’s review of the proposed non-standard licenseconditions. Our goal is to complete the review within 60 days. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  Solomon Sahle,
State Regulation Review Coordinator
State Agreement and Liaison Programs BranchDivision of Materials Safety, Security, State, and Tribal ProgramsOffice of Nuclear Materials Safety and SafeguardsU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission301-415-3781
Solomon.Sahle@nrc.gov
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